
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

I hope you are well.  

 

Covid Update 

We currently have 30 positive cases taking us to a total of 194 cases since the beginning of 

this academic year. Please encourage your child to test twice weekly and to continue regular 

hand washing and sanitising. Spread prevention methods are still in place in school and we 

continue to review them regularly. Currently, face coverings are not mandatory however, your 

child is welcome to wear one if they choose to.  

 

National Apprenticeship week 

last week the students had many opportunities to develop their knowledge on 

Apprenticeships during National Apprenticeship week. All information can be found at and on 

their BWC teams page. https://www.boteler.org.uk/find-an-apprenticeship/ 

 

Year 9 Events 

Next week some Year 9 students will be having a Taster Day at Chester University and then 

later in the week Year 9 students will also be taking part in Medical Mavericks a programme 

with the NHS, students will have a theory workshop followed by a practical workshop. Year 

9 will also have a workshop on Risky behaviours 

 

Children’s Mental Health Week 

This Children’s Mental Health Week, our Ethos Council want to start a chain reaction of 

kindness within our school and local community.  

 

The Ethos Council have designed and made Random Act of Kindness badges that will be on 

sale during break and lunch in Room 28 from 8th - 15th February. Students can send a smile 

to a friend, teacher, parent / guardian, or any person who might need it most! You can either 

keep it, pass it on, or let it inspire you to carry out a Random Act of Kindness for someone 

else and keep the chain reaction going - Kindness is contagious! 

 

Badges are 20p and will be delivered to students on Random Act of Kindness Day - next 

Thursday -17th Feb.  
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Thank you as always for all your support it is very much appreciated and please do not hesitate 

to contact us if we can help or support with anything.  

 

With very best wishes 

 

 
Beverley Scott –Herron 

Headteacher 

 


